
Web address: www.newinngirlsschool.ie.  Email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie 
 

       

      Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 

       New Inn, 

       Cashel, 

       Co. Tipperary E25 VH05 

Phone/Fax (052) 7462122        June 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
I wish to bring you up to date with classes and class divisions for the next school 
year. 

 
Mr. McLoughlin – 5th & 6th class  

Ms. Bourke/Ms. Wallace – 3rd & 4th class 
Ms. Bailey – some 1st & 2nd class 

Mrs. Harrington – some 1st class & Senior Infants 
Ms. Kinane – Junior Infants 

Mrs. McMillan – SEN 
 

We have 25 children enrolled for next September. This number means we will not 
be adding any Senior Infants to Ms. Kinane’s room as we did this year. However, 

we will need to split 1st class, as we have done in previous years, to ensure an even 
spread of children throughout the school. Please be assured if your child does not 
move into another classroom next September, this does not mean he/she is 

being “kept back”. Both Mrs. Harrington and Ms. Bailey will liaise closely to 
ensure all of 1st class receive the same curricular programme. 

A draw will be made in the coming week to select which children will be room 1 - 
Mrs Harrington and room 6 - Ms Bailey.  

 
We thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter. We realise 

this is not an ideal situation but it has been normal procedure over many years to 
ensure class numbers are relatively even.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Tomás McLoughlin 
Principal 
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